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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
Happy Holidays!! I hope that you all had a very Happy Thanksgiving.  

I’m excited to see everyone at our upcoming luncheon on December 13th. December is always one of my favorite 
meetings featuring our annual holiday bake sale. Thank you to everyone who will be bringing baked goods! I’m 
also delighted to have Griff Moore, a world-renowned pianist and composer, joining us with a holiday music 
program. Don’t forget to bring your unwrapped Secret Santa gifts in the bags that were provided. More than 100 
children in Seminole County will be very grateful for your generosity this holiday season. We’ll also be collecting 
non-perishable food items and toiletries for our Somebody’s Hungry program. Make sure to make your reservation 
no later than Tuesday, December 6th. 

Last month we held our HWCC Second Annual Golf Tournament and I’m excited to share it was another very 
successful event! I want to give one last THANK YOU to our Ways & Means Co-Chairs Linda Richardson and Ellen 
Yeaser for all their hard work to make this event possible. I’d also like to thank our sponsors, golfers, volunteers and 
the entire Ways & Means committee. We raised almost $16,000 that will benefit women and children in Seminole 
County because of your support! Please take a moment to read the Ways & Means Committee Report for complete 
details. 

I’m sure you’re all very busy this month, but don’t forget to mark your calendars for the last couple events we have 
scheduled in 2016. Our Shop for a Cause event at Jesse’s Girl Boutique is December 1st from 5:30-7:30 pm. A 
portion of all sales will be donated to HWCC. We’ll also be volunteering at the SafeHouse Wrapping Party on 
December 12th from 7:00-8:00pm. Please contact Peggy Pyle misspaulinka@aol.com if you would like to 
participate.  

Your Social Committee is putting together a few new groups that are planning to start in the New Year. There are 
openings in a new book club, Euchre card group and dine around. If you are interested in signing up please 
contact Mary Beth Ketelhut at SocialGroupsHWC@gmail.com or sign up at the Social Committee table at our 
December luncheon. 

Remember, my report is just a few highlights of things we have going on in the club. Please make sure to read the 
reports from your committees in The Newz for complete details to stay up to date. 
 
Happy Holidays, 
Lindsay 

Lindsay Freeman 
President 2016-2017 

Heathrow Women's Club, Inc. 
Heathrow Women's Club Charities Inc. 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DECEMBER LUNCHEON 
Program 

 Tuesday, December 13, 2016 - Pianist & Composer Griff Moore and the Annual Holiday Bake Sale 
11:00am Registration 

11:30am Meeting 
12:00pm Lunch 

Heathrow Women’s Club is delighted to have Griff Moore, a world renowned pianist and composer, entertaining us 
with a joyful holiday music program followed by the annual holiday bake sale. 

A Florida native, Mr. Moore has been delighting audiences since his professional debut at age eleven. Along with 
appearances at The Ritz Carlton, The Breakers, and the Palm Beach Flagler Museum, the warm sounds of Mr. 
Moore’s arrangements have resonated throughout Europe where he has played venues in Paris, Brussels, London, 
Berlin, and Rome. Among the dignitaries for whom he has performed are President George H. W. Bush and the 
Sultan of Malaysia. In Mr. Moore’s career he has opened for headliners Celine Dion, The Smothers Brothers, and 
Reba McIntyre. His first recording, Remember Your Dreams, debuted in 1997. 

The Club is open to all women in Central Florida. (Neither residency in Heathrow nor Country Club membership is 
required to join the Heathrow Women’s Club.) Advanced Registration Required: www.heathrowwomensclub.com 
by Tuesday, December 6, at 11:59pm, $24. (Reservations and Cancellations will NOT be accepted after this 
date). 

What’s for Lunch 
This month we will be offering a sit down lunch featuring: 

A - Tuscan Chicken with Sundried Tomatoes, Artichokes, and Lemon Butter Sauce 
B - Grilled Salmon with Dill Champagne Sauce 

Both entries will be accompanied by a Fresh Vegetable Medley, Herb Roasted Potatoes, and a Salad with Mixed 
Gourmet Greens, Cranberries, Pecans, Blue Cheese, and Sherry Vinaigrette. 

Dessert: Apple Pie with Cinnamon Glaze and Whipped Cream 
Rolls and butter, coffee, tea, and water will also be available. 

Cancellation Policy: Anyone cancelling a reservation must do so no later than 11:59pm the Tuesday before the 
meeting date by calling Telephone Chair Clety Gomez at 407-760-9363 or emailing Brielle Giesen at 
thenewzhwc@gmail.com. If the reservation is not cancelled by that date and you are unable to attend, you will be 
billed the full cost of the luncheon. 

What to Bring 
• $24.00 for your lunch in cash or check only (Unless you have prepaid online) 
• Extra cash to buy raffle tickets for the prize basket and bid on baked goods 
• Unused toiletries from hotel stays for selected Seminole County charities 
• Homemade baked goods for the bake sale and money or a check to purchase items from the sale 
• Non-perishable food items for Somebody's Hungry, a canned/boxed goods and toiletries donation charity. 

Somebody’s Hungry will have a table at each HWC luncheon where you can drop off your donated items. A 
volunteer from HWC will then take those items to a designated food pantry of their choosing. Contact Ingrid at 
321-363-6565 if you have any questions. Thanks for your donations.  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TIPS FOR THE HOLIDAY BAKE SALE 
Items should be home made and not store bought. If you are unable to bake, a donation and or a purchase at the 
Bake Sale is appreciated! 

Popular Items to Bake: 
• Cookies 
• Brownies (with and without nuts) 
• Cupcakes 
• Baked Breads (small of large loaves) 
• Cakes of All Kinds 
• Candies of All Kinds 
• Let your Imagination go Wild 

Helpful Hints: 
• Provide Recipe if Possible 
• Note if nuts are used in the item and what type of nut if used 
• Is your item Gluten Free? 

Packaging Ideas: 
• People like to see what they are Buying 
• Display on plates, see through jars, small tin containers 
• If your container has a cover, attach to the bottom of the container and wrap with clear plastic wrap 
• A pretty ribbon or other decoration is always nice as well   
• It’s great to include your name so the purchaser can let you know how much they enjoyed your item 

Day of Sale 
• Some wrap and bows will be available the day of, but it’s most helpful to bring your item(s) ready to go   
• Items will be priced upon arrival   
• Pricing is based on how many pieces in each container, the container itself and how long it took to make the item   

The most important thing to remember is your efforts/donations are all for our charities and proceeds will benefit: 
• Bags of Hope Central Florida 
• Boys & Girls Club, W. Sanford Branch 
• SafeHouse of Seminole 
• Seminole County Friends of Abused Children 

Enjoy this very popular fund raiser and thank you for supporting Heathrow Women’s Club Charities, Inc.! 

Rosemary Robinson 
Sandy Schutt 

Holiday Bake Sale Co-Chairs 

�4



SPOTLIGHT 
Mary Sciuto 

Mary was born in The Bronx and lived there until she was 6, when her family moved 
to Miami. After school, she went to work mostly in the bookkeeping/accounting 
field and met her husband Al (the love of her life) in 1962 at a USO dance at 
Homestead Air Force Base. Two years later, they got hitched and have been happily 
married for 52 years.  

Mary is a longtime member of HWC - 25 years to be exact, and has been an 
enormous contributor to the club.   She’s served on the Board and on numerous 
committees but the highlight was in 1996 when she co-chaired the Ways & Means 
Committee with Pam Collins, publishing the club’s first and only cookbook called 
“Quite Simply . . .   Delicious”.   It was very successful thanks to their very hard 
working committee. As a resident of Heathrow since 1989, she has also been active 
in the Heathrow community as well, as a member of the Community Relations 
Committee (Funival/Music in the Park), Covenant Compliance Committee, Heathrow 
Country Club social committee and she remains a Regency Green Board Member. 

Prior to Heathrow, she was the first president and member of the Winter Springs La Sertoma Club (Ladies in Service 
to Mankind) from 1977-1995, a small club with a large impact on the  community. As you can see, Mary is no 
wallflower, having spent a lot of her life enriching many. 

 After several years in the Miami area, she and Al moved to New Jersey for a job opportunity, but after a year, they 
missed Florida and relocated to Orlando. In 1976, they started Special Editions Publishing, Inc., with Al running the 
company and Mary doing the bookwork. At one time their company published more than 30 different publications 
including the Florida Citrus Bowl game day programs, four publications for the Performing Arts and more recently 
“Success in Seminole” and “Excellence in Seminole”.  Twice a year, they published “The Milk Story Coloring Books”. 
They retired 3 years ago. 

Fortunately, she and Al have been able to travel quite a bit.   They took a big trip to Europe in years past and have 
traveled extensively throughout the US, including many national parks. 

Mary plays doubles tennis and was on the winning W.A.I.T. league teams in the 80’s and 90’s. She walks 2 miles a 
day with her dear Siberian Husky, Bella, who they happily rescued. They are great dog lovers. She and some of her 
friends formed a biking group called “The Heathrow Biker Chicks”, who planted a tree in the group’s honor, on the 
trail.  She also works out and they both love sports – football, tennis and golf, and remain big Miami Dolphin fans. 

Mary always greets you with a smile and a hug – she is happy and feels blessed to be part of the Heathrow 
community and our club. In return, she gives back in spades… yet another lady that makes our wonderful club 
prosper. 

By: Carolyn Taylor 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SAVE THE DATES 
Birthdays 

Nancy Greenfield   December 3 ...................
Susie Ridgeway   December 5 ......................
Ellen Yeaser   December 5 .............................
Joyce Moreno   December 11 .........................
Becki Miller   December 12 ..............................
Pam Drew   December 15 ................................
Frances Miller   December 18 ..........................
Janice Junkin   December 19 ..........................
Catherine Turner   December 19 .....................
Diana Fyfe   December 23 ...............................
Joyce Berger   December 25 ...........................
Irene Ponce   December 27 .............................
Bruce Gaynor   December 27 ..........................
Linda Wright   December 28 ...........................
Maria Boykin   December 30 ...........................

Anniversaries 
Linda and Lee Caron      December 1 .................................
Meraris and Ruben Brignoni     December 2 ....................
Bruce and Jim Gaynor     December 3 ..............................
Pat and Blaine Darrah     December 7 ...............................
Madelyn and Tony Faillaci     December 14 ........................
Catherine and Steven Turner    December 19 ...................
Vivian and Woody Whitchurch   December 26 .................
Toni and Howard Zufelt     December 29 ............................
Adrienne and Mike DeRienzo   December 31 ...................

Events 
Holiday Shopping for a Cause at Jesse’s Girl Boutique, Lake Mary     December 1 ............................................................
Canasta      December 5 ...............................................................................................................................................................
Reservations and Cancellations Deadline for the December Lunch     December 6 ..........................................................
Members Only Dine Around      December 10 ............................................................................................................................
“Evening of Christmas” Wrapping Party at SafeHouse      December 12 .................................................................................
Annual Bake Sale at the Monthly Luncheon Meeting at the Heathrow Country Club    December 13 ..............................
Ways & Means Meeting at Sawyer Lake Park     January 9 .................................................................................................
Ladies Night Out at Dexter’s Lake Mary      January 26 .........................................................................................................
Bourbon Street Jazz Fundraising Event at the Lake Mary Event Center       April 7 .....................................................
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MEMBERSHIP 
The Membership Committee keeps a record of all of our current and new members. Additionally, we want to make 
sure everyone in our club knows how much we care for one another. If you know of a fellow club member who needs 
a note of encouragement, sympathy, support,  celebration or congratulations please send an email to 
correspondingsecretaryHWC@gmail.com and we'll make sure to reach out to them on behalf of the club and our 
membership. 

We want to welcome all members, new members, and guests. Our membership count is up to 166 fabulous ladies 
with 27 new members this year! If any guest or friend of any member is interested in joining the Heathrow 
Women's Club, visit the club's website: www.heathrowwomensclub.com to download the membership form or 
contact Kristan Priem at membershiphwc@gmail.com. 

New Members 
 

MERARIS BRIGNONI 
Meraris and her husband, Ruben, along with their three daughters moved from 
California to Lake Mary about a year ago. Meraris owns Koko Fit Club, a local 
business in Colonial Town Park, and is a fitness coach dedicated to helping others 
change their lives. Exercising and outdoor activities keep her busy. She is looking 
forward to meeting new women this year while getting involved in Heathrow 
Women’s Club. 

 

MAUREEN LA ROCCA 
Maureen and Tony are long time residents of Lake Mary and live in the Sheffield 
subdivision. Maureen is an Area Manager for Florida Bank of Commerce Sales in 
Seminole County and has wanted to join our club for some time. She enjoys 
reading and going to the beach; and she has three sons. 
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HELEN MCCAIN 
Helen and her husband, Alvin, live in Magnolia Plantation and moved here just 
recently from South Carolina to be near her two children who live in downtown 
Orlando. She is a retired Financial Planning Manager at TIAA/CREF who now has 
much more time for her hobbies: reading, traveling, and golf. Helen has always 
been active in her community and is looking forward to meeting new women and 
contributing to her “new” community. 

 

LYNN WOLLIN 
Lynn and Gordon are long time Florida residents. Lynn is a retired Director of 
Human Resources for a non-profit and now enjoys spending her time traveling, 
reading, walking/hiking, playing cards and hosting parties. She joined Heathrow 
Women’s Club to meet other women and to continue to give back to the 
community. 

 

SONJA VALLILLO 
Sonja and her husband, David, live in Timicuan where she works remotely as a 
Recruiter for Sun Trust Corporate and Investment Banking. Sonja likes to stay busy 
and she spends her free time running, playing golf, traveling and walking her dog. 
She is a dedicated volunteer who helps monthly with iDignity and Second Harvest, 
and is looking forward to getting involved with our events and fundraisers, too. 

Kristan Priem 
MembershipHWC@gmail.com  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SOCIAL 
The Social Committee decides what activities are appropriate for HWC and then plans and executes them. 

Members enjoyed socializing at Ladies Night Out in November at Carrabba’s Italian Grill. Due to the Christmas 
holiday we will not meet in December. 

SAVE THE DATE 
Ladies Night Out, Thursday, January 26, 2017 
Dexter’s, Lake Mary 

Here are some upcoming activities that you might be interested in:  

WHAT? Dine Around – Members Only  
WHEN? 2nd Saturday of each month  
CONTACT? Lisa Batcho at lbatcho@ml.com  

WHAT? Bunco Players  
WHEN? Evening 
CONTACT? Kathy Hammerling khammerling@cfl.rr.com  

WHAT? Canasta Ladies Lucky 13 
WHEN? 1st Monday at 1pm 
CONTACT? Pat Darrah, patdarrah@cfl.rr.com  

Any members who are interested in joining a New book club, New Euchre card game and New Dine Around please 
contact Mary Beth Ketelhut at SocialGroupsHWC@gmail.com. 

HAPPY SOCIALIZING…WITH A PURPOSE!  

Mary Beth Ketelhut 
617-620-6348 

socialgroupshwc@gmail.com  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WAYS & MEANS 
The Ways & Means Committee selects, plans, and executes all of the fundraising events for Heathrow Women’s Club 
Charities, Inc.  

Our November Fall Raffle Basket was donated by Christine Gillen and Clety Gomez and brought in a whopping 
$347 for our charities! Congratulations to Ingrid Watson who purchased the winning ticket! 

As a reminder, all proceeds from our fund raising events benefit: Bags of Hope Central Florida; Boys & Girls Club of 
Central Florida, W. Sanford Branch; SafeHouse of Seminole and Seminole County Friends of Abused Children. 

GOLF TOURNAMENT 
Our 2nd Annual Golf Tournament was a tremendous success generating almost $16,000 for our selected charities. 
Seventy-eight golfers enjoyed a full day of golf, lunch, dinner, prizes, raffles and a silent auction. Many thanks to 
Bonnie Albert, Linda Belz, Ginny Castellani, Beth Fenner, Ann Greenfield, Linda Richardson, JoAnn Schubel and 
Tina Quick for acquiring our raffle and silent auction items, to Becki Miller for her top-notch photography, to Clety 
Gomez for putting together the silent auction and raffle baskets and all the HWC members who helped make our 
2nd Annual Golf Tournament a huge success. A special thank you to those members who supported our charitable 
endeavors with Hole Sponsorships for their business or as part of our “Hole of Fame.” 

Congratulations to the winners of the tournament including: 
Flight #1   Buddy Baumann, Brian Carroll, Andy Weber & Tom Weber 
Flight #2  Our own Sue Parent, her son Tyler and Denny Belz (husband of Linda) 
Closest to the Pin Bob Dove (husband of Carol Ann) 
Longest Drive  Dave Giordano 
Straightest Drive Gary Moore (husband of Jan) 
Straightest Drive Our own Paula Grim 

Mark your calendar now for the 3rd Annual Golf Tournament on Monday, November 13, 2017! 

SHOE SALE 
Thanks to Carolyn Taylor and her team of Ginny Castellani, Peggy Pyle and Toni Zufelt for putting together a great 
Shoe Sale on November 12! Their hard work paid off with the Sale generating over $400 for our charities! Great job 
ladies! 

BKAE SALE 
Our very popular Bake Sale will be held during the December Luncheon Meeting. Thank you to Rosemary 
Robinson and Sandy Schutt for chairing the event. If you are baking for the sale, you will find some helpful hints for 
packaging and labeling your baked goods elsewhere in The Newz. If you are not a baker, please feel free to make a 
donation and shop at the Bake Sale in December. 

STADIUM CHAIRS 
Ways & Means will offer Heathrow Women’s Club Charities Stadium chairs for sale at the November Luncheon. 
These lightweight (3 lbs.) come with a cover with shoulder strap and are great for all your outdoor activities. Chairs 
are $20/each and a portion of the cost goes back to HWCC and our charities. 
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SHOPPING FOR A CAUSE EVENTS 
We will have a full report on our Shopping Events at Walk on Water and Jesse’s Girl Boutique, as well as the money 
raised for our charities in the January edition of The Newz. 

SPRING FUNDRAISER EVENT - BOURBON STREET JAZZ 
Plans are well underway for our Spring major fund raising event, “Bourbon Street Jazz”, at the Lake Mary Event 
Center on Friday evening, April 7. We hope all of you will join us for this fabulous evening featuring an array of live 
entertainment. Local Jazz celebrities Michael & Ben Kramer will perform during cocktails to get us all in the mood 
for our Bourbon Street Jazz party. Later in the evening you’ll have the chance to dance the night away to Brass 
Heart Band, a 9-piece band and two vocalists featuring a wide range of music for attendees of all ages. Cocktails 
and hors d’ouerves and a substantial silent auction begin at 6 pm. At 7 pm, you’ll enjoy a sumptuous dual 
entrée,sit-down dinner catered by the popular Levan’s Catering, serving the Central Florida Community for over 50 
years. Radio and TV Personality Bud Hedinger will be our Emcee for the evening. Tickets are just $125 and will be 
available at the January Luncheon Meeting. We are always looking for help with our Silent Auction. If you have any 
business contacts that you would be willing to call on or can refer us to, please contact Martha Halcrow, 
mjhalcrow18@aol.com. We will provide you with all the tools you need to solicit for donations. Just think how great 
it would be if every member could acquire just one item for the auction! 

Thursday, December 1 – Give Back Shopping Event at Jesse’s Girl Boutique, Lake Mary 
Tuesday, December 13 – Annual Bake Sale at the December Luncheon Meeting 
Monday, January 9 – W&M Committee Meeting – Sawyer Lake Park, Heathrow @ 4:00 pm 
Friday, April 7 – “Bourbon Street Jazz” at the Lake Mary Event Center 
Every Luncheon Meeting – Raffle Basket Donated by our Members 

If you are interested in becoming involved in Ways & Means and have not yet signed up, please contact Linda 
Richardson or Ellen Yeaser, Ways & Means Co-Chairs. We appreciate your participation and the donation of your 
time and talent to those in need in our community.  

Linda Richardson (407-832-7356) and Ellen Yeaser (407-491-8302) 
Co-Chairs, Ways & Means 

WaysandMeansHWC@gmail.com  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CHARITABLE ENDEAVORS 
Charitable Endeavors reviews all potential charities to be supported by Heathrow Women’s Club and Heathrow 
Women’s Club Charities, Inc. CE also arranges local volunteer opportunities and donations.  

We would like to thank all of the lovely ladies who donated to the “Somebody’s Hungry” program so far this year 
and also to those who took a name from the “Secret Santa” Tree. You are helping so many individuals who are in 
need. 
  
This past month, several of us wen to Mercedes Benz of North Orlando to assist members of the Rotary Club of 
Lake Mary in packaging Thanksgiving meals. We also held a “Night of Beauty” at Safehouse on November 28th. 
Residents of SafeHouse were treated to haircuts, massages, and manicures and they really enjoyed being 
pampered. 

The monthly Birthday Party was held on November 30th at The Boys & Girls Club in Sanford. This event is truly 
appreciated by all the youngsters who celebrate their birthdays in the month of November. We’d like to thank all of 
our volunteers who make this event possible. 

Seminole County’s “Great Start” Pathways to Success is a program designed to educate parents of newborn babies 
on the importance of early literacy skills. At our November meeting we discussed ways to help the program 
including volunteer opportunities and a monetary donation. We don’t have any updates at this time, but stay tuned 
or contact Rosemary Robinson or Peggy Pyle to learn more about the program. 

On December 12th a group of us will be going to SafeHouse for an “Evening of Christmas” wrapping party for the 
children. The interaction is a wonderful way to get into the Holiday Spirit.  

We are also grateful for all you ladies who attend Bags of Hope Central Florida Kids Club each week. Our goal is to 
bring happiness and joy to women and children in Seminole County.  

Secret Santa Rocks 
A special thanks to all of the caring and generous HWC ladies who selected an ornament from the holiday tree for 
the Secret Santa gift giving program for 111 deserving children from Seminole County Friends of Abused Children 
and SafeHouse of Seminole County.  

Note: Please bring your unwrapped gift or gift card to the December 13th luncheon in the white bag provided so 
easy identification can be made. You can also arrange for pickup by calling co-chairs Pat Darrah at 407-833-0498 or 
Connie McDonald at 407-256-2899 if you are unable to be at the luncheon. 

Thank you to our wonderful Secret Santa elves who gave of their time and talent; Carol Ann Dove, Linda 
Richardson, Bruce Gaynor, Sandra Schutt, Judie Rosenbluth, Roz Sellers, and Cyndy Bloch.  

With Gratitude, Pat Darrah & Connie McDonald, Secret Santa Co-chairs 
Peggy Pyle and Rosemary Robinson 

Co-Chairs Charitable Endeavors 
CharitableEndeavorsHWC@gmail.com  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CHARITIES 
Please Consider Heathrow Women's Club Charities as your Charity of Choice when making a donation to 
commemorate a special occasion, show appreciation or offer condolences. The Special Donation Form can be found 
here or contact Sheryl Johnson at 407-284-9788. Mail the form along with your check made payable to: Heathrow 
Women's Club Charities, Inc., PO Box 950145, Lake Mary, FL 32795. Notification will be sent to the individual you 
are honoring and you will be sent an acknowledgement of your donation. This is a wonderful way to show someone 
that you are thinking of them and to support our local charities listed below.  

With the help of our sponsors listed on the following pages, we are able to proudly support the below Seminole 
County charities that benefit women and children. 
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SPONSORS 
Heathrow Women's Club Charities is pleased to present our current Sponsors.  We are grateful for their support and 
we invite you to show your appreciation by patronizing their business whenever possible. 
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Florida Cancer Specialists & Research Institute (FCS) is the largest independent privately-held 
medical oncology/hematology practice in the U.S. and is 

 committed to supporting local community charities and organizations.

917 Rinehart Rd # 2041, Lake Mary, FL 32746
(407) 330-1788     Fax: (407) 447-9143

www.FLCancer.com

Celebrating 30 Years of Hope
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Call: (407) 732-5802   .  Or Visit: www.OakmonteVillage.com

Live the Lifestyle You’ve Earned!
Independent Living, Assisted Living, and Memory Care

LICENSE AL 12350
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1100 Rinehart Road • Sanford, FL 

866-769-0350 Follow us socially for 
special offers and 
discounts

Proud Sponsor of the 
Heathrow Women’s 
Club.
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Bags [R] Boxes [R] Giftwrap [R] Ribbon/Bows [R] Tissue

Tagging Supplies [R] Garment Covers [R] Gift Cards

Roman [R] Packaging | 1160 Central Park Drive, Sanford, Florida 32771 
855-981-BAGS (2247) | sales.romanpackaging@gmail.com

www.romanpackaging.com

Sanford, Florida − No Minimum Order − Booth #

Roman Packaging Roman Promotional

Your Packaging is Your Brand! Have Roman Packaging Create a Custom Packaging Program for You!
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Heathrow Living is a proud sponsor of
Heathrow Women's Club Charities. 

Heathrow Living is the official publication for the Heathrow Community.
Please contact kaylie.oppedisano@n2pub.com for information on Heathrow Living magazine.

Heathrow Living

Heathrow Living

NeighborhoodNews

N

Get to know your neighbors better by having your family featured in the next avail-

able issue!  Email us at cathy.jackson@n2pub.com. 

Family Members’ Names: Alex, Rachel, Madison and Allie

Professions: Alex and Rachel are business owners in Lake 

Mary. Alex is a real estate broker, and Rachel is an executive 

healthcare recruiter.FAVORITES
Activities/Hobbies: We love to swim in our pool while Alex 

grills. Madison is a cheerleader, and Allie plays softball. Both 

of the girls spend a lot of time practicing and we attend every 

practice and game.  Saturdays are spent at the football and soft-

Park/Play Area/Hang Out: We enjoy going to Sawyer Lake 

Park, riding bikes around the neighborhood, or having friends 

over to our house. Restaurants: Rachel loves to cook, and Alex likes to grill so we 

don’t go out to eat very often with the kids.  When we do go 

out, we usually stay in Lake Mary. 

 
Vacation Destination: Our favorite vacation was the Disney 

Cruise!  It’s hard to get away, so we like to stay at the beach on 

the weekends over the summer. When we don’t have the kids, 

we like going to Tampa for the weekend. 

Sports Teams: Alex likes to watch golf, football and basketball.  

about 100 times during a game to talk about how “unbelievable 

that play was.” TV Show/Movie: HBO Now, and Amazon.  If we’re watching TV we like to 

watch Bizarre Foods’ Diners, Drive-Ins and Dives and Seinfeld. 

Music: We all listen to WXXL 106.7

sing in the car.
Family Dinner:  We sit together at dinner almost 

It’s very important to us to use this time to c

and talk about how their day was or what is 
we don’t get to sit together as a family is when both of the gi

have practice on a school night. 
Do you have any family traditions? We have bee

Bay (grandma) and Pa’s (grandpa) house for ho

year we have changed it to our house.  Rachel re

hosting dinners and parties, so we have been very

the new tradition. What college/university did you attend? Alex and Rachel both 

graduated from the University of Central Florida.  Alex has a 

bachelor’s degree in Liberal Arts, and Rachel graduated with 

honors receiving a bachelor’s in Psychology. 

Where are you originally from? Alex is originally from Ohi

but grew up in Haines City.  Rachel was born and raised in 

south Florida. How long have you lived in this neighborhood? We have lived in 

Keenwicke for a year, but previously lived in Bridgewater Club.

 
What do you like to do to relax? Our week and Saturdays are very 

busy so we try not to plan anything on Sundays. We love to cook 

out, swim in our pool and have a game on.  We also like to lie in 

bed watching shows on the Travel Channel or Food Network.

How are you involved in the community? Rachel volunteers as the 

head coach for Pop Warner Cheerleading.  We also donate to an 
-

ing, and to a local church that sends clothing overseas. 

What activities are your kids involved in? Madison is a Junior 

Midget Rams cheerleader for Lake Mary Pop Warner, and Allie 

plays softball on the Hit Squad for Lake Mary Little League. 

Madison is in chorus at school, and both girls are on Student 

Council this year.  We are extremely proud of them!

What is your favorite part about living in your neighborhood? We 

love how quiet and safe the neighborhood is. 

continued...

Photography by: Summer Starr Photography
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We all were very excited about the conve-
nient location at 1210 South International 

Parkway in Oakmonte Plaza.  It is very close 

to the south gate of Heathrow and that is 
where our Stonewood experience began. 

 
We were warmly greeted and welcomed 

at the door and then directed to a private 

dining area which we later found out holiday parties, receptions, birthdays and 

other celebrations.  It was spacious and 
decorated with warm rustic colors – very 

cozy and private.
We were promptly introduced to our 

servers for the evening, Taylor and Nicole, 

and the manager, Cole.   As Cole pro-
vided background on the Stonewood 

philosophy, Taylor and Nicole began tak-

ing drink orders from everyone to get our 

night’s festivities started.  Everyone found 

a friend and a seat, drinks were delivered 

and we were ready to go!As our residents began to form new 
-

wood staples was being delivered … the 

House Smoked Salmon appetizer - fresh 

Atlantic salmon topped with a chilled 
mustard dill glaze and served with toast 

points and chive aioli - to get us started. 

Next we were served a sampling of one 
of their featured steak entrees, Sirloin Stonewood’s signature seasoning blend) 

with Herb Scented Buttermilk Whipped 

Potatoes, Mushroom Gravy and Sautéed 

Button Mushrooms. We wrapped up our 

sampling with dessert, which was a very 

tasty Key Lime Pie. 
We had a fantastic group of residents - 

many had visited Stonewood before and 

will be returning with friends for another 

great visit.
Some of our Heathrow Living guests’ 

comments were:
“We live in a wonderful community & 

it’s so great to have a great restaurant like 

Stonewood so close.” – Marian Gardner“Very hospitable service & friendly atmo-

sphere.” – Mohsen Babaei

attentive.  It was a delightful evening and 

good food.” – Rebecca Heber
mushrooms and the Key Lime Pie…

YUM!!” – Toni Curlin“Always enjoy eating here!  Very con-
sistent.  Great place for a cocktail and 

appetizer or a meal for date night.”  
– Ben Cornish

“I really enjoyed the service and the food.  

My favorite item was the Key Lime Pie!” 

– Betsy Laureano
“What a great eatery to have in our local 

community!” – George Prytula, III
Heathrow 

Living guest reviewers and thank you to 

Nicole, Taylor, Cole and the entire Stone-

wood Grill & Tavern team for making 
our night one to remember!  

H E AT H RO W  L I V I N G

DISCLAIMER: The business reviewed in this section 

provided products and/or services free of charge in 

exchange for this review.

Submitted by Beth Dostal, Event Coordinator

restaurant
Ben & Liz (Wennerstrom) Cornish; Liz is the Guest 

Relations Manager at Mercedes-Benz of North Orlando 

Jim & Toni Curlin

Cole & Nicole

Wayne Weinberg & Amy Pempel

Jason & Betsy Laureano

George Prytula & son, Zachary

Amy Pempel and John & Marian Gardner

Mohsen Babaei and Rebecca & Bill Heber
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On Saturday, October 31st, Halloween day, the residents of Cov-was perfect for mingling with neighbors and celebrating the holiday before the trick or treating began that evening. A shady décor was beautiful and the delicious food was plentiful! Ten ladies from the neighborhood helped to host and plan the event. Hannah Watson came up with the idea for the potluck and put a lot of her time and creativity into planning it. Lind-say Jones, Jennifer Tobenas, Gingi Schumacher, Renee Hess, Whitney Bayliss, Tina Chiu, Amy Fernando, Monica Smith and Rachna Gupta were organizers as well. Many other neigh-bors contributed by bringing games, balloons, and tables too. 

link included on the invitation to ensure a good variety of food on the day of the event.

were entertained with sack and three legged races, crafts, and monster music. Everyone loved the photo booth complete with Candy Corns” contest with prizes for the best child and adult much fun was had!
Everyone agreed that living in Heathrow’s newest community is 
a joy and we are all so happy to share in the experience together! 
With construction almost complete, we look forward to more events like this in the future. 

Some of our Coventry neighbors’ comments were:• 
-bors!”- Renee Hess• “Such an enjoyable time for everyone and a great way for neighbors to meet.”- Cheryl Johnson• “What a great way to spend Halloween day!” – Kaila Wang

Coventry SpooktacularSubmitted by Amy Fernando

Chiu Family

Photo Booth Fun

Delicious Contributions 

Cute Little Pumpkins

Enjoying the Day 

Craft Table Cuties

3-Legged Race 

Renee Hess and Jennifer Tobenas
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The members of Heathrow Women’s Club want to 

wish you a very Happy New Year as we start 2016 

with many rewarding charitable events and wonderful 

social, educational, and cultural experiences for our club mem-

bers to enjoy. As a 501(c)(3) charitable organization, we support 

the betterment of women and children in Seminole County. 

friendly women of all ages. You do not need to live in Heathrow 

or be a member of Heathrow Country Club to join Heathrow 

Women’s Club.

Our annual dinner meeting was held on January 12, 2016 and fea-

tured television personality and Emmy Award-winning WFTV 

Heathrow Country Club and included spouses.

Our February luncheon will feature the highly anticipated Purse 

and “like new” purses and wallets are donated by club members 

and then sold by silent and live auctions on Tuesday, February 9, 

2016. Registration begins at 10:30 am and our feature speaker will 

online or $24 at the door with advanced reservations required by 

Wednesday, February 3, 2016. Visit our website at: www.heath-

rowwomensclub.com for reservation information. Proceeds from 

Club of Central Florida - W. Sanford Branch, SafeHouse of 

Seminole, and Women’s & Girls’ Cancer Alliance.

Saturday, March 5, 2016 at the Orlando Marriott, Lake Mary. 

supporting Heathrow Women’s Club Charities and our exten-

sive silent auction. Cocktails begin at 6 pm with dinner at 7 pm. 

Our main feature will be “Back to the Dean Martin Show” by 

Tribute Artist Felix J. Deneau, Jr. Our MC will be TV & Radio 

personality Bud Hedinger with music by DJ Eric Taylor.

Tickets are $100 per person. For more information contact 

Ellen Yeaser at 407-491-8302. 

Ginny Castellani

President
Heathrow Women’s Club

Submitted by Ginny Castellani, President 

Doug Harcombe from Florida Hospital Altamonte joined us at our November luncheon.

Marie Dayton & Fran Carr

Peggy Capouano

Alma Rzewnicki & Lynn Edwards

President Ginny Castellani, Jeanne Gold from SafeHouse of Seminole & Charitable Endeavors Co-Chair Cyndy Bloch Membership Chair Martha Halcrow with new member 

April Darrow
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It’s another great reason  

to get your loan from  

State Farm Bank® . I’d be  

happy to tell you all about it. 

Bank with a good neighbor® . 

CALL ME TODAY FOR  

MORE INFORMATION.

Auto loans  

 that really  

 perform.

Ask about Total Loss  

Debt Cancellation.*

State Farm Bank, F.S.B. 

 Bloomington, IL*This is not an insurance policy. Subject to satisfaction of  

the terms of the Total Loss Debt Cancellation provision. 

Gail Williams, Agent

State Farm Agent

1169 Rinehart Rd.

Sanford, FL  32771

Bus: 407-323-0003

Mon-Fri 8:30am to 5:30pm    

Saturday 9:00am to 12:00pm  

ON NOVEMBER 8, 2015, the Heath-

row Modern Moms held their largest 

HOT HARVEST was a huge success, 

raising $3,400 for the SafeHouse of 

Seminole County. Everyone had fun at 

Santa's Christmas Tree Forest in Eustis. 

for roasting marshmallows, zip lining and 

much, much more! 

went to the SafeHouse of Seminole 

Coordinator Tracy Polomski said, "We 

were very privileged to have many local 

for SafeHouse of Seminole by donat-

as Tijuana Flats (Lake Mary and San-

My Gym, Victory Martial Arts, Another 

Broken Egg, Walk on Water, Pierre's 

Wine Cellar, Aveda Salon, Top Dog Car 

played an integral part in successfully 

raising money for SafeHouse of Semi-

nole. We could not have done it without 

their generous donations." 

Farm play is hard work so plenty of food 

from the chuck wagon was needed to 

feed all the hungry families. HMM Sec-

retary Lindsay Jones said, "A huge thank 

you goes out from all the Heathrow 

Modern Moms to the Papparella family 

who cooked delicious Italian sausage & 

pepper sandwiches, pasta with marinara 

sauce and a raspberry wheat berry salad. 

was so generous of Enzo Papparella to 

dedicate his time to feeding us all!" 

HMM Philanthropy Chair Monica 

McGill was in close contact with 

The Heathrow Modern Moms is a support, social and charitable 

group with an active membership of over 70 moms. For more 

information or to join HMM, go to www.meetup.com/ 

Heathrow-Modern-Moms or email HMM Vice President of Mem-

bership, Kara Grebler at KaraGrebler@yahoo.com.

SafeHouse throughout the planning of 

the event and served as the Heathrow 

Modern Moms’ liaison. On November 

18, 2015, the HMM Board presented 

a $3,400 check to the SafeHouse of 

Seminole County. "We can't thank the 

Heathrow Modern Moms enough for 

Hot Harvest event was ...a wonderful 

way to support families in crisis while 

promoting healthy family values. It is 

important to not only speak out against 

domestic violence, but to also model 

happy healthy families" stated Michelle 

Jewett, SafeHouse violence  

prevention educator. SafeHouse CEO, 

Jeanne Gold says "Raising awareness 

through prevention and education 

to end domestic violence.  Events held 

in and by our community not only 

awareness but also show victims here in 

Seminole County they are supported by 

their community." 

Submitted by Lindsay Jones 

H E AT H R O W 

Roasting marshmallows and hot dogs

Some members of the HMM Special Events team 

Fun on the Bounce Pillow 

HMM Board presenting $3,400 to Safe House of Seminole County 
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One of Seminole County’s award-winning 
small businesses for 2015 407-324-2644 • LakeMaryLife.com

The entire staff of 
Lake Mary Life 

congratulates you as you
celebrate your 28th year of 
socializing with a purpose.

Shining our light
on the Heathrow Women’s Club.


